
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

July 29, 2015 
 
 
Elizabeth Dudek 
Secretary 
Agency for Health Care Administration 
2727 Mahan Drive 
Tallahassee, FL  32308 
 
Dear Secretary Dudek: 
 

As requested by the Agency for Health Care Administration, this letter certifies that 
the Medicaid managed care contractual arrangements pursuant to the MMA program, 
between plans and Southern Baptist Hospital of Florida, Inc., (dba Baptist Medical Center 
Jacksonville, Baptist Medical Center South, and Wolfson Children’s Hospital), Baptist 
Medical Center of the Beaches, Inc., and Baptist Medical Center of Nassau, Inc. are 
compliant with Section 409.975(6) Florida Statutes. 
  
We are pleased to assist AHCA in carrying out its duties.  Please contact me if I can be of further 

assistance. 
 
 
      Sincerely, 

       
      A. Hugh Greene, FACHE 
      President and CEO 
      Baptist Health 

A. Hugh Greene, FACHE 
President and Chief Executive 
Officer 
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